
New member orientations are the first contact that many of our new members will 
have with our local – and often with any union. Sometimes, this orientation will be 
the only time a member will have contact with their local in their entire career. It’s 
important to show new members who the local is, the work that we do to support 
members, and how they can get in touch with us if they need to.  

Look to your Collective Agreement to see if you have any New Member Orientation 
rights. In terms of scheduling, you can regularly inquire with the employer about 
when they have scheduled the new member orientation. A good place to discuss 
the schedule is at Labour Management – make it a standing item. The employer will 
provide the Lead Steward, Stewards, or the Business Agent with the details for the 
upcoming new member orientation as to where and what time it will be held, as well 
as how many new members will be in the session.  

In the City/Parks agreement, there are 15 mins allocated to deliver a new member 
orientation presentation. The PNE agreement does not allow for employer paid time 
for the new member orientation. Science World agreement provides up to 60 
minutes. Every unit is a bit diƯerent. We encourage you to raise this with your 
employer regularly and if you are being denied time to connect with your new 
members to raise that with the Local leadership in preparation for next round of 
bargaining.

 



- 
- 
- 
- 
- 
- 
- 
- 

- 
- 
- 
- 
- 

- 
- 
- 
- 
- 
- 



- 

- 

- 

- 

- 
- 

o 

o 

o 

o 

o 

- 

- 

- 


